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The CBA has started an inspection at the
Remand Centre in Słupsk

Since  15  July  2020,  the  CBA  officers  of  the  Regional  Office  in  Szczecin  have  been
conducting  an  inspection  at  the  Remand  Centre  in  Słupsk.

They have been examining the procedures for taking and implementing decisions
concerning the thermal modernisation of the prison pavilion and the outbuilding, as
well as the replacement of internal installations.

The estimated duration of the inspection is 3 months. This period may be extended by
6 months pursuant to Article 33 of the Act on the Central Anti-Corruption Bureau.
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